The Board of Education Town of Vernon

30 Park Street - PO Box 600 Vernon, Connecticut 06066

Paul Grabowski, Chair Kristiana Wintress, Vice Chair Karen Colt, Secretary Anthony Bedlack Patricia Buxton Susan Jablonecki Kriste Nucci Simone Sewell Mason Thrall

March 4, 2024

APPROVED MINUTES BOARD OF EDUCATION POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING

A Policy Committee meeting of the Vernon Board of Education was held on Monday, March 4, 2024.

The meeting was called to order by Ms. Colt at 6:12 PM. Present when the meeting was called to order were Ms. Colt. Ms. Sewell, Ms. Nucci, Mrs. Jablonecki and Dr. Macary.

Public Comment – There was no public comment.

Dr. Macary provided an introduction to Board of Education policies to the newly elected Committee members. He explained that we will be changing how we establish policies going forward and will use the Shipman & Goodwin Policy Model as guidance when reviewing or establishing Board policies.

The next meeting of the policy committee will take place on April 29, 2024.

Ms. Nucci made the motion to adjourn at 7:12 PM. Ms. Sewell seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Colt, Board Secretary